OAR Open House April 30- Register Today



Hello Friend,

Right now, so many in our community are facing uncertainty — funding for critical services is shifting, and the workforce is changing in ways we never imagined. In moments like these, finding joy and building community matters more than ever.

At OAR, we see joy every day—in small victories, in shared moments, in families reunited... And we want to share that joy with you. We invite you to step into our Welcome Center, a space of hope and liberation, where we journey alongside those working toward a better future.



Join us on April 30th between 4 and 6 pm as we continue honoring OAR's

50th anniversary with an in-person Open House — a time to connect, reflect, and celebrate. This special gathering will take the place of our virtual Annual Liberation Celebration this year.

Wednesday, April 30th, 4 to 6 pm